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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in the Supervisors 

Meeting Room, 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 on October 9, 2018, at 1:00 p.m., to 

consider the following: A request by the El Dorado Hills Townhouses Association appealing 

the Planning Commission’s August 23, 2018 approval of Design Review Revision DR-R18-

0001/Saratoga Retail Phase 2 to allow reducing the square footage by 6,883 square feet, and 

revising building 3 to include a drive-thru aisle to DR08-0003/The Shops at El Dorado Hills, 

which was approved by the Planning Commission on January 22, 2009. The property, identified 

by Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 120-690-07 and 120-690-08, consisting of 1.71 acres, is located 

on the west side of El Dorado Hills Boulevard, south of the intersection with Saratoga Way, in 

the El Dorado Hills area, Supervisorial District 1.  (County Planner: Efren Sanchez)  (Mitigated 

Negative Declaration prepared) 

 

A request by Rebecca Eno appealing the Planning Commission’s August 23, 2018 approval 

of Design Review Revision DR-R18-0001/Saratoga Retail Phase 2 to allow reducing the 

square footage by 6,883 square feet, and revising building 3 to include a drive-thru aisle to 

DR08-0003/The Shops at El Dorado Hills, which was approved by the Planning Commission on 

January 22, 2009. The property, identified by Assessor’s Parcel Numbers 120-690-07 and 120-

690-08, consisting of 1.71 acres, is located on the west side of El Dorado Hills Boulevard, south 

of the intersection with Saratoga Way, in the El Dorado Hills area, Supervisorial District 1.  

(County Planner: Efren Sanchez)  (Mitigated Negative Declaration prepared) 

 

All persons interested are invited to attend and be heard or to write their comments to the Board 

of Supervisors at 330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA  95667 or via e-mail: edc.cob@edcgov.us.  If 

you challenge the application in court, you may be limited to raising only those items you or 

someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 

delivered to the Board at, or prior to, the public hearing.  Any questions regarding this project 

should be directed to the County of El Dorado Planning and Building Department, 2850 Fairlane 

Court, Placerville, CA 95667 or via e-mail: planning@edcgov.us. 
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